uspeparmen. | NEWS Release

.T\ W . 1 )
of Veterans Affairs Office of Public Affairs Washington, DC 20420
Media Relations (202) 461-7600
WWW.Va.gov
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Oct. 2,2018

VA announces extension, expansion of contract with TriWest for
community care

Also announces closeout plan with Health Net, extension of dialysis partnerships

WASHINGTON — Today the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) announced that it has reached an agreement with TriWest Health
Care Alliance (TriWest) on a one-year extension of its current coverage of the Patient-Centered Community Care (PC3) and Veterans Choice
Program (VCP).

The department also announced that it has reached an agreement with TriWest that will expand TriWest’s services to all regions across the
country under this program.

The expansion of TriWest’s role will ensure access to community care where needed until the next generation of community care contracts
are awarded and implemented.

“TriWest has worked collaboratively with VA from the start of the Veterans Choice Program to address implementation challenges and to
improve the program to better serve Veterans,” said VA Secretary Robert Wilkie. “Extending the time and reach of our partnership with TriWest
will ensure Veterans get the care they need while the department transitions to delivering care under the MISSION Act next year.”

Separately, the department has reached an agreement with Health Net Federal Services (HNFS) on the PC3 and VCP closeout plan and
associated contract modification. Under this modification, VA and HNFS will continue to partner to ensure a seamless transition of care and
services, so Veterans continue to get the care they need.

Finally, VA has extended its current dialysis contracts with multiple partners for six months, until March 31, 2019. VA will issue a Request
for Proposal for the replacement contracts in October 2018, with ultimate contract awards anticipated in spring 2019.
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